
    
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This contest will run from January 16th through February 10th, 2012. 

 
It is between all SIF classes across MD & D.C. 

 
The class with the best attendance will 

receive a class field trip to Bank of America 
and will also be featured on our website. 

 
Help your class win by coming to school each day! 

 
 

Good Luck to all our SIF Students! 
 

Stocks in the Future is Announcing 
an Attendance Contest!! 


